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RESOLUTION NO .... 2~~.~.Q.J5.~.~ . 

...................... JB.uJtJLecr . ........ .. . (;oll1lt!l. ()llfrJ 

Be It Resolved by tile Townsllip Trustees of ............ llniOJl.. ................. Townsllip. 

The Union Township Board of Trustees, recommends to the Board of 
Butler County Commissioners that a tax abatement be granted to 
Intermec, Inc. for the cons truction and operation of a 
manufacturing warehou s e to be located in Union Township, Butler 
County, Ohio in accordance with the following schedule: 

% of abatement 
--~.--------------~--

.Lof_.yearl? 

75% 10.0 

The abatement will be on building and personal property new to 
Butler County. Performance criteria of the abatement is as 
follow s ; 

1. The building will be constructed to an a s sessed gro.ss value of 
approximately $2,100,000. consi s ting of approximately 60,000 
square feet expandable to approximately 100,000 s quare feet at a 
future date. 

2 . The enterpri s e will carry tangible personal property new to 
Butler County in the form of new machinery and equipment of a 
value of at lease $950,000 by 1992 and throughout the life of the 
agreement. 

3. The enterpri s e will maintain a minimum of $4,000,000 in Union 
Towns hip inventory throughout the life of the a bateme nt. 

4. The enterprise will maintain it ' s current level of employment 
of 115, with the goal of reaching 160 over the life of the 
agreement. 

5. Tangible asset s currently taxable to Union Township will 
remain in the community. 

The Board of Union Township Trustee s feels that approval of this 
negotiated abatement is in the best interest of the community. 
Additionally, Intermec, Inc. has separ ately agreed to compensate 
the local School District, to their s atisfaction, for any revenue 
reductions that may be experienced resulting from the proposed 
d e velopment. 

Adopted tile ...... JLO.t .h .... day of ................................ J.l.IJ~ ............ 19 .9.0 . ... . 

Attest: r-L. . /l!'JlL",4 ···· ·· ·····~oujiiShiPcrerk:··· 

Townsllip Trustees 




